
 

 

Press Communiqué 
 
 

Temporary Closure of one lane of the Flic en Flac B34 Road near Cascavelle Mall 
 

The public is hereby informed that road excavation works in connection with pipe laying, along 
the Flic en Flac B34 Road, near Cascavelle Mall, would be undertaken by REHM Grinaker 
Construction Co. Ltd, on behalf of the Medine Group Ltee, from 15 to 23 March 2023. 
 
One lane of the Flic en Flac B34 Road would thus be temporarily closed during the night from 
15 to 23 March 2023 as from 20 00 hours to 05 00 hours the next day. Traffic would be 
diverted and channelled along the other lane. 
 
The necessary traffic signs would be set up to inform and guide road users accordingly. 
Police would provide assistance to road users. 
 

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the works area and to drive 
within the prevailing speed limit.  
 

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation of the 
public. 
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